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NOTICE OF RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

(To be held Thursday, September 11, 2014, at 3:00 p.m.) 

 

 

RE: A work session at which Puget Sound Energy, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation, 

Avista Corporation, and Northwest Natural Gas Company will present its progress 

in implementing the policy statement of natural gas conservation programs in 

Docket UG-121207. 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

 

The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) Commission 

will be holding a recessed open meeting to provide the natural gas utilities an opportunity 

to present an update on each company’s progress in implementing the policy statement 

on natural gas conservation programs, Docket UG-121207.   

 

Company representatives are invited to discuss each company’s efforts on the major 

elements of the policy statement, including the discount rate, cost tests, standardization, 

and regional market transformation efforts.  Please keep prepared remarks to no more 

than 10 minutes.  Staff is also inviting representatives of NEEA to give a presentation on 

its regional natural gas efforts.  A question and answer session will follow the 

presentations. 

 

Presenters must e-mail the Records Center copies of any PowerPoint presentations by 

September 8, 2014. 
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RECESSED OPEN MEETING 

 

The Commission requests further discussion of the issues listed above and allows time 

for interested persons to provide feedback at a recessed open meeting scheduled for 

Thursday, September 11, 2014, beginning at 3:00 p.m. at the Commission’s 

headquarters, Room 206, Richard Hemstad Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 

S.W., Olympia, Washington.   

 

If you have questions regarding this Notice, or would like to present at the open meeting, 

you may contact Brad Cebulko, Regulatory Analyst, by email at bcebulko@utc.wa.gov or 

by calling (360) 664-1309. 

 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 


